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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

BOAT LAUNCH CLOSED 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE - UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
Resulting from damage caused by the high lake levels over the spring and summer of 

2019, the Summer Village of Nakamun Park has closed public access to the Boat Launch. 

Council is aware of the importance of the boat launch to the community and 

Administration has made applications with the required provincial and federal water 

authorities to allow the municipality to complete any required remediation works. 

Unfortunately, these applications as still in the review process and the temporary closure 

of the boat launch remains in effect until further notice. For your safety and 

protection, please respect the barriers and do not enter the restricted zone 

until the boat launch rehabilitation is complete.  

 

The municipality appreciates the inconvenience the closure of the boat launch has on the 

community. For those needing to get access to the lake to remove your 

watercraft prior to the end of this season, there is an alternate boat launch 

near the community of Four Oakes, just east of the summer village (SE 35-56-

02 W5M). If you need to use this alternate access point, please be respectful of the Four 

Oakes community and take note of any traffic, community or boat launch regulations 

which may apply.  

 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS PUBLIC 

NOTICE, THE BOAT LAUNCH CLOSURE IN GENERAL, 

OR REQUIRE ASSISTANCE PLEASE CONTACT THE 

MUNICIPAL OFFICE AT 780-967-0271 (OR EMAIL 

CAO@SVNAKAMUN.COM). 
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